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From: S J
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please support Bicycling on the New Cedar St.
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 5:41:54 PM

Dear members of the Madison Transportation Commission,

Please include as much safe bike lane as possible in the new Cedar St. between Park St, and
Fish Hatchery Rd. to make the area more bicycle friendly to the children who will soon be
living in the Truman Olson development.  There is already too much parking planned on the
street and there is plenty of parking in the many large surrounding parking lots.  Now is the
time to shift our focus to pedestrians and bicyclists. 

Thank you, 

Stanley Jackson
810 Emerson St
53715
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